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ELIGIBLE MASTER AGREEMENT PAYMENTS 
Canadian Medical Protective Association (“CMPA”) Assistance Payment and Other Eligible Master 
Agreement Related Payments 
 
Canadian Medical Protective Association (“CMPA”) Assistance Payment  
 
The Department of Health and Wellness (through MSI) will provide reimbursement of all eligible CMPA premium 
fees, directly to eligible physicians. This is a new process, as in the past, reimbursement was provided from 
Doctors Nova Scotia.  
 
Reimbursement of eligible CMPA premium fees for the period covering January 1, 2017 up to and including June 
30, 2017 will be deposited through an electronic funds transfer on the next regularly scheduled MSI payment date – 
July 19, 2017. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this payment, please send them to masteragreement@novascotia.ca. 
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